
WEST SIDE 
community organization 

December 11, 2019 

To: Kristina Schweinler 
From: West Side Community Organization 
Re: Joseph's Grill Inc. 140 Wabasha Street, St. Paul 55107 

To Whom It May Concern, 

On December 10, 2019 WSCO Voices Land Use Committee, reviewed the request from Joseph's Grill 
Inc. located at 140 Wabasha Street. After review and discussion, District 3 Council voting members 
unanimously voted in strong support of the 45-day waiver request to have the liquor license reinstated 
as soon as possible for Joseph's Grill. This establishment has long been considered an asset to our 
community, and we support the continuance of their operation. 

Please contact the WSCO office at 651-293-1708 with any further questions or concerns regarding this 
matter. 

Sincerely, 

Executive Director 
West Side Community Organization 


